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From Mrs Clifford: 
 

It was a pleasure to welcome the Reverend Jeremy Brooks to Upper School 

Prayers on Wednesday who visited to talk to the girls about an exhibition 

which will be taking place in Beaconsfield Town Hall from November 9th to 

11th to commemorate one hundred years since the end of World War 1. A 

flyer was sent out last term to parents with the full details and we will send it 

out again today, but in essence the Town Council is looking for any 

memorabilia or stories that you might have regarding friends or family 

members who fought in the war.  We have been assured that great care 

will be taken and that the artefacts will be returned to their owners.     

 

I look forward to seeing as many parents as possible at The Anderson Family 

Social Evening later today.  Held in the Upper School Hall from 8pm to 

10pm, this is a lovely opportunity for parents and staff to mingle over 

canapés, wine and draught Guinness.   

 

I shall not be in School next Wednesday, Thursday and Friday as I shall be 

attending the IAPS Heads’ Conference in Wales.  If parents have any 

concerns during my absence, please speak to Mrs Ana Ridley in the School 

Office, who will either contact me or refer you to a member of the Senior 

Management Team who will be able to help you.  

 

Many congratulations to the following girl who received a Headmistress’ 

award this week: 

              Amelie  in 4W 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the 

following Junior House Stars of 

the Week: 

                 

NCR      Primrose  

  

NWR      Arabella  

    

RD         Darcy  

 

RT          Rose 

 

1D    Amberly  

 

1M        Darcey  

           

2GS   Giselle 

 

2HN      Emily  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the  

following Upper School Stars of 

the Week: 

 

3E        Inez   

 

3G       Charlotte   

 

4C       Katherine 

 

4W       Imogen  

 

5BH   Madison  

 

5J   Poppy     

 

6K        Niamh  

 

6O       Jasmine  
 

House Points 

Daffodil 364    

           Rose  350 

                      Shamrock 398 

                      Thistle 395 
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Diary Dates for week commencing Monday 24 Sept 

 

Mon 24 Sept 09:00 – 15:30 Off the Page to visit Year 2 for a ‘Fire of London Day’ 

 16:00 – 17:30 Senior Management Team Meeting 

   

Tues 25 Sept   

   

Wed 26 Sept 08:00 – 17:00 Mrs Clifford out of School at the IAPS Heads’ 

Conference 

   

Thurs 27 Sept 08:00 – 17:00 Mrs Clifford out of School at the IAPS Heads’ 

Conference 

 08:30 – 15:30 Bentley Photographic Individual Photos 

 15:50 – 17:45 Years 5 and 6 (U10 and U11 A and B) Netball (a) v 

Godstowe 

 16:00 – 17:30 Years 4 to 6 Charlotte House Swimming Gala (h) 

 16:00 – 17:30 Languages Faculty Staff Meeting 

 16:15 – 17:15 NO AFTER SCHOOL SWIM SQUADS OR FREE SWIMMING. 

   

Fri 28 Sept 08:00 – 17:00 Mrs Clifford out of School at the IAPS Heads’ 

Conference 

 09:00 – 09:15 Year 5 Super Break Manor Adventure trip departs 

   

Sporting Notices 

 

  

Mon 24 Sept 16:00 – 17:00 Year 6 Netball Training 

   

Tues 25 Sept 16:00 – 17:00 Year 5 Netball Training 

   

Wed 26 Sept 16:00 – 17:00 Year 4 Netball Training 

 16:00 – 17:00 Water Polo Club 

 17:00 – 18:00 Year 3 Swimming Squad 

 18:00 – 19:00 Year 5 Swimming Squad 

   

Thurs 27 Sept 16:00 – 17:00 Year 3 Netball Training 

 15:50 – 17:45 Years 5 and 6 (U10 and U11 A and B) Netball (a) v 

Godstowe 

 16:00 – 17:30 Years 4 to 6 Charlotte House Swimming Gala (h) 

  NO AFTER SCHOOL SWIM SQUADS OR FREE SWIMMING 

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices 

 
October Half Term Intensive Swimming Course 23 – 25 October 

We are again running our popular Intensive swimming course in conjunction with Neil Bailey 

Swimming from Tuesday 23 to Thursday 25 October. Lessons will be at 9:30am for Nursery aged 

children and their siblings and 10:30am for Reception age and above. Please email 

swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk to book  places.  

 

Christmas Holiday Intensive Swimming Course 17 – 19 December 

We will also be running an Intensive swimming course in conjunction with Neil Bailey Swimming from 

Monday 17 to Wednesday 19 December. Lessons will be at 9:30am for Nursery aged children and 

their siblings and 10:30am for Reception age and above. Please email 

swimming@highmarch.bucks.sch.uk to book  places.  

 

Upper School Car Park 

Parents are politely requested to supervise children and siblings at all times whilst waiting to collect 

their daughters. Please do not allow your children to scoot or cycle around the Upper School car 

park. Staff cars have been scratched recently. 

 

Anderson Social Evening Friday 21 September 8.00 – 10.00pm 

Mrs Belinda Avery and Mr Michael Chapples, on behalf of the Anderson Family, very much look 

forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to our Social Evening tonight in the Upper School 

Hall. This is an ideal opportunity, early in the new academic year, to meet other parents and the staff 

in a relaxed informal setting and to enjoy the School’s hospitality. Canapés, wine, beer and draught 

Guinness will be served. 

 

Terry Pratchett Celebrations 

The Beaconsfield Society are hosting a series of events from 6 – 13 October celebrating the magical 

realm of Terry Pratchett. Events include literary talks and an art competition. Please see the posters 

displayed on the boards at Junior House and Upper School for all the details. Oxfam Books and Music 

in Beaconsfield have a large selection of Terry Pratchett books, all at a very reasonable cost. 

 

Social Group Notices 
 

Social Group Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Social Group Coffee Morning last week. It was lovely to 

meet you all and we are very excited to be welcoming the five new members who joined us on that 

day.  

 

Christmas Boxes for Romania 

During October the Social Group will be asking you to fill a shoe box full of Christmas goodies for 

families in Romania. Please keep an eye out for more details on this soon and start saving those 

shoeboxes.  

 

Circus Party Saturday 13 October  

The Social Group will be hosting a Circus Party for girls in Reception, Year 1 and 2 on Saturday 13 

October from 2:00 to 3:30pm. Tickets priced £12 went on sale via Wufoo yesterday and can be 

purchased via the link below. 

https://highmarchbeaconsfield.wufoo.com/forms/mcitcs20lcnyva/ 

 

Christmas Panto at the Wycombe Swan 

Front row tickets have been purchased for this year’s pantomime at the Wycombe Swan, Snow 

White and The Seven Dwarfs. Tickets will go on sale via Wufoo next week, priced £16. More 

information and a link to purchase will be sent from the School Office, via email, on Monday 24 

September.  
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